As a property owner in Yamhill county | am very much in favor of this bill. Processing of Marijuana should only be done in industrial
and non residential areas. Processing by definition is an industrial task and should be done in an area zoned for that purpose, not

within a residential area where the potential hazards associated with processing chemicals could harm surrounding residences.
This bill accomplishes that objective and | urge you to pass it. Thank you!

Robert Walther



